
Sabetha Middle School Report 
To: USD 113 BOE Members 

From: Matt Garber 

Date: 2/7/18 

Re: February BOE Meeting Building Report 

 

 

1. Recognition Assembly:  We recently held our assembly to recognize Quarter 2 
Honor Roll students and participants in Girls Basketball and Wrestling. 
 

2. Kiwanis Luncheon:  I attended a recent Kiwanis Luncheon at Buzz Café along 
with several 6th grade Builders Club members.  I shared an overview of the basic 
‘life’ of an SMS student. 
 

3. Scholars Bowl:  We currently have 27 7th grade students and 17 8th grade students 
out for our teams. 
 

4. Holton Honor Band Festival:  On Saturday, Feb. 3rd, the following SMS students 
attended this event at Holton:  EllaWynn Laipple, Carly Hartter, Jonathan Renyer, 
Nate Menold and Taylor Menold. 
 

5. SHS/SMS Pep Band:  On Friday, Feb. 16, SMS 8th grade band members will play in 
the SHS Pep Band at the home basketball game against Hiawatha. 
 

6. 8th Grade:  On Friday, Feb. 9, our 8th graders will meet with Brianna Evans and 
Dana Michael to review the SHS Enrollment Handbook. 
 

7. 6th Grade ELA:  Mrs. Niehues is currently working with her ELA students on a ‘green 
screen’ project.  Mrs. Suhr is also supporting this project. 
 

8. Site Council:  Our Site Council recently met on Tuesday, Jan. 30 at 5:30 PM. 
 
 
   
 
 
 

Thanks,  
Matthew D. Garber 
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